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We would like to express a huge thank you to L&Q, London and Quadrant, as Bobby 
Johnston, Project Lead, and his team at Wheatstone House in Chiswick had an onsite 

collection towards our pupils’ class parties. We are all blown away their generous 
donation of £200. Our pupils can’t wait for their parties next week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Also a very big thank you to Marks and Spencer, Chiswick, who donated lots of gifts 
for our pupils.  

We’re being spoilt rotten this year at Flora Gardens! 
 Hopefully you are already aware that the last 

day of term has been brought forward by one 
day to Thursday 17th December.  Pupils should 
be collected at 1.30pm and there are no after 

school clubs or after school service on this day. 
Friday 18th December is now a staff training day 

and the school will not be open to pupils. 
 

You will receive your child’s end of term report 
next week via email.  If you do not receive it by 

close of day on Thursday, please email 
office@fgschool.uk and we will endeavour to 

deliver it to you as soon as possible.     

Nursery: Whole Class 
Reception: Anaiyah 

Year 1:  Victor  
Year 2: Deeqa 
Year 3: Jaida  

Year 4: Zakaria I 
Year 5: Marley 

Year 6: Anh 
PE: Isra - Reception 
Spanish: Ibtisam &  

Jelisha - Y3 
Music: Alex Y - Nursery 

The pupils really 
enjoyed wearing 
their Christmas 
jumpers today 

and have 
requested that 

they be allowed to 
wear them to their 
class parties next 

Wednesday! 
 

So Wednesday 
16th December is 

Christmas 
Jumper Day 

again! 

 

We had a very 
special visitor this 

week at Flora 
Gardens. A big thank 
you to the PTA, and 

of course Santa 
himself (who is surely 

a distant relative of 
Mr Carter!?!), for 

visiting our pupils and 
giving them a 

wonderful gift to take 
home. The PTA 

raised £248 to spend 
on educational 

resources for our 
pupils! 

 

Year 3 
focused on 

group 
balance 
work this 

week in PE 
and the 
results 

were quite 
impressive! 
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